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Maumee’s Natural Gas Supplier is Changing in October 
 

Maumee, Oh - The City of Maumee is among many members of the Northwest Ohio Aggregation 
Coalition (NOAC), which contracts with energy suppliers to secure the lowest rate for our residents. 
NOAC has secured a new contract with Archer Energy, which will begin in October. Until the new 
supplier contract is active, Columbia Gas will serve as the supplier in the interim. 
 
The transition to Archer Energy will happen automatically for those residents enrolled in the city’s NOAC 
agreement. Beginning with the September 2024 meter reading, residents will be automatically enrolled 
in the new program with Archer Energy. The rate is set at the NYMEX (New York Mercantile Exchange) 
rate plus $0.1599 per ccf (hundred cubic feet) and is secured through May 2026. 
 
Residents may be asked to switch to another gas supplier; however, for those who want to remain with 
the NOAC provider, no action is required. 
 
For customers who receive offers in the mail and wonder if they should opt out of the service and sign 
up for another service, please note the city cannot comment on the competitiveness of any offer. Our 
experience however shows that mailed offers are rarely the best price available in the market.  
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